June 4, 2007

Commissioner Dian Grueneich
Calif. Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Ave., Fifth Floor
San Francisco, CA 94102

Dear Commissioner Grueneich,

We have learned that there is an alternative route proposed for the
Sunrise Power link which would come through Potrero (the Southwest
Alternative).

We would like to know why Potrero was not included in the scoping
process?

This is a project which would have a big impact on our community and
we feel very strongly that we should have been included in the scoping
process.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,
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Barbara Chamberlain, Chairman Robin Simmons, Vice-Chairman

The Committee For Responsible Growth
25607 Potrero Valley Road
Potrero, CA 91963
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